From: Regional Clerk

Sent: March 1, 2023 4:23 PM

Subject: Regional Council Decision - Appointments to the York Region Accessibility Advisory Committee
for the 2023 to 2026 Term

On February 23, 2023 Regional Council made the following decision:

1. Council appoint the following individuals to the York Region Accessibility Advisory
Committee for the 2023 to 2026 term:

e Beverley Barra-Berger
¢ Cheryl Davies

e Robert DiGiovanni
e Steve Foglia

e Lindsey Gold

e Lilian Hulme-Smith
e Bryan Keshen

e Karla Malsi

e Ahsan Musavi

e Vito Spatafora

e Angelo Tocco

e Scott Wollin

2. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to local municipalities, the York Region
Accessibility Advisory Committee, and York Regional Police Services Board for
information

The original staff report is available for your information at the following link.

Please contact Stephen Maio, Senior Executive Officer, People, Equity and Culture Branch at 1-
877-464-9675 ext. 71420 if you have any questions with respect to this matter.

Regards,

Christopher Raynor (he/him) | Regional Clerk, Regional Clerk’s Office, Corporate Services
Department
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